
 
 

 
 

2020 here we come! 
 
Happy New Year to everyone!  
 

We had a busy festive season and thank you once again to everyone who supported our fundraising 
efforts. We are well on the way to hitting our 2019/20 target and have some exciting events coming 
up over the next few months. 

 
Some important dates for your diaries: 
 

• Diversity Disco: Thursday 6th February. KS1 3.30-4.30pm £3 includes pizza, crisps & drink. 
KS2 4.45-5.45pm £2.50 entry plus tuckshop. 

 
• Mother’s Day Shop: Our annual Mother’s Day shop will be held in school on Friday 20th March 

where children can buy a gift to celebrate Mother’s Day. Gifts will be priced at £2 (max of 2 per 
child). 
 

• Yorkshire Warrior: If you’re struggling with a fitness 2020 resolution….this could be for you! 
This annual obstacle course event is taking place on Saturday 18th April at Ripley Castle 

(www.yorkshirewarrior.com). If you would be interested in taking part in a team to raise money 
for All Saints’ please let Kirsty Birks (PTA Chair) know. 

 

• Parents /adults only event: We will be holding an event on Friday 24th April at Copley 
Cricket Club and will be in touch with more details very soon! 

  
 
NB: more details will follow on the FOAS Facebook page and school newsletter over the coming weeks 

so please keep an eye out! We are always looking for volunteers so please let Kirsty Birks (reception & 
year 3), Donna Connett (year 1), Jenny Burke (year 2) or any other FOAS volunteers know if you can 
help out in any way. 

 
Best wishes 
Friends of All Saints’  

http://www.yorkshirewarrior.com/
http://www.yorkshirewarrior.com/

